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November 10, 2020

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Re: SMR, LLC Voluntary Response to NRC Regulatory Issue Summary 2020-02

SMR, LLC submits the voluntary response to Regulatory Issue Summary (RIS)
2020-02 to inform the NRC process for scheduling and allocating resources for fiscal
years 2023 - 2025.

An attachment to this letter is provided to answer the questions in RIS 2020-02.
SMR, LLC requests that the attachment, which contains proprietary information, be
withheld from public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 and an Affidavit is
also included with this letter.

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact
Tammy Morin, Licensing and Engineering Manager, at t.morin@holtec.com
or 856-797-0900 x3938.

Sincerely,

Thomas Marcille
Vice President of Reactor Technologies, Holtec International
Chief Nuclear Officer, SMR, LLC

CC:
T. Morin (SMR, LLC)
R. Trotta (SMR, LLC)
M. Dudek (USNRC)
A. Bradford (USNRC)

Attachments:
Attachment 1: Response to NRC Regulatory Issue Summary 2020-02 (Proprietary)
Attachment 2: Affidavit Pursuant to 10 CFR 2.390 to Withhold Information from

Public Disclosure (Non-Proprietary)




